
  27th March 2024 

 

Lent Fundraising 
Many thanks for your generosity in supporting our fundraising for CAFOD this Lent. 
We have raised a total of £158.39. 
 
Easter Fun Days 
All our children enjoyed their time at the Easter Fun days this week. Thanks for your    
contributions to support this event. A big thank you to all staff who have given their 
time to set up the activities and to ensure that fun was had by all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Easter Reflection 

Key Stage 2 led their reflection on the events of Holy Week through song and      

narration. It was a fantastic team effort to fulfil our mission, ‘Pray, Learn, Achieve 

and Celebrate Together.’ Well done to every one of our children who had their part 

to play and should feel rightly proud of their efforts. Well done to Olive and Jack 

who showed our Core Value of Courage to stand and perform a very moving duet, 

and to the narrators who spoke confidently. Ayo depicted the role of Jesus       

beautifully showing the emotions of Jesus’ sufferings on Good Friday. 

The singing overall was amazing. Well done to Mrs Kidman for preparing Key Stage 

2 for the performance. Many thanks to everyone who came to watch and support 

our children. 

 

Easter Raffle 

Well done to all our winners of the Easter Raffle, all the prizes have been               

distributed. 

 

 

 

 



Dates for this Half Term. 

Holy Week Masses 

Fr Paul invites you to come along to any of the masses and services taking place 

during Holy Week: 

Maundy Thursday - 7.30pm Mass of the Lord’s Supper at Holy Family Church, 

Boothstown 

Good Friday - 3.00pm Celebration of Lord’s Passion at Holy Family Church, 

Boothstown 

Holy Saturday - 10.00am Polish Blessing of the Baskets at Holy Family Church, 

Boothstown 

Holy Saturday - 8.00pm Mass of the Easter Vigil at St Ambrose Barlow Church, 

Astley 

Easter Sunday - 9.00am at Holy Family Church, Boothstown 

Easter Sunday - 11.00am at St Ambrose Barlow Church, Astley 

(Please note change of location for Maundy Thursday and Holy Saturday) 

 

All services in bold will be livestreamed - to find this look up ‘Paul Grady’ on 

YouTube to find the parish broadcast. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a happy and holy Easter.  

 

 

School re-opens– Thursday 11th April 

 

 


